

## **Hydrological Data**

 Tara Rodgers and Fay Baird met remotely with staff from FDEP and SFWMD regarding Nexrad rainfall data and providing historical data to FDEP.

## **Agriculture and Environmental Projects**

- Pat Webster performed vegetation maintenance of the Edwards Bottomlands Project in Starke.
- Kris Eskelin attended the virtual Groundwater Recharge Wetland Neighborhood Workshop hosted by GRU.
- Bob Heeke inspected the flashboard structure at Brooks Sink.
- Bob Heeke and Dave Christian made a site visit and inspection of the Mallory Swamp Project in Lafayette county.
- Kris Eskelin attended the Ft. White Meeting regarding Rum Island.
- Pat Webster and Dave Christian performed maintenance of the Edwards Bottomlands Project in Bradford County.
- Matthew Cantrell attended the Levy County Soil and Water Conservation District Board meeting in Bronson.
- Kris Eskelin made a site visit and inspection of the Rum Island Restoration Project.

## **Information Technology and GIS**

- Tom Mirti, Paul Buchannan, Tara Rodgers, and Fay Baird participated in a web meeting with Kelly Godsey of the National Weather Service Tallahassee to review the flood extent mapping project on the Santa Fe River.
- Andrew Neel completed a GIS data request for potential SRWMD Florida Forever land acquisition projects from Dr. Matthew Cutillo, with the Florida Legislature Office of Economic and Demographic Research.
- Jon Wood and Tyler Jordan met with SJRWMD IT staff regarding their upcoming internet service provider change from AT&T to TPX.

## Communications

- Communications staff met with PHOS Creative to discuss a water quality monitoring graphic design project.
- Communications staff coordinated virtual ADA training for District staff. This training
  informed staff about how to make a Word document, PowerPoint presentation, and PDF
  document accessible to all individuals.
- Lindsey Garland coordinated a photoshoot with District staff and stakeholders within our communities for a projects editorial campaign that will be published on the District website and social media. The group met with the City of Lake City, City of High Springs, Alachua Conservation Trust and Chiefland Wastewater Facility.
- Lindsey Garland and Kris Eskelin met with Cindy Swirko, reporter at the Gainesville Sun, to discuss the partnership with GRU on creating a wetland.